
                                                                                
 

   

 

17 March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As concern rises over Coronavirus, it is my intention to ensure that communication 
between school and home is as effective as possible. 
Currently as a school, we are ensuring that; 

 Children wash their hands at regular intervals throughout the day 
 Additional cleaning is carried out throughout the school 
 Whole school gatherings are limited (including assemblies) 
 Lunchtimes are extended across the larger hall space to allow children as 

much space as possible 
 Staff remain in school with minimal visits (including visitors into school) 

I would like to share the latest guidance that suggests; 

 anyone with a temperature or cough within the family requires 14 days 
isolation 

 everyone to avoid non-essential contact 
 everyone who can should work at home 

It is therefore important that as parents you do what you feel is right for your child 
and their health needs, no absence will be unauthorised.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the school should you wish to discuss this further, 
 
Kindest regards 
 
Mrs A Morrison 
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